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The Montreal General Hospital
66 DORCHESTER STREET, EAST

MONTREAL June 28th, 1933.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclos ing a reprint of an 
Address which I delivered before the Medical Undergraduates 
Society in February and which I hope you will find interest­
ing reading in one of your hours of relaxation, if you ever 
relax.

Look after your health, Sir Arthur.
It is more important to you than the Principalship of 
McGill University.

With kindest regards, I am, 

Very.sincerely yours,
4 fat ' €JU

I. M. Pabinowitch.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., k.C.B., LL.D., 
Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal.


